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Clare  

 

This weeks highlight has been the opening of the new playpark 

on the field. The children and adults have enjoyed watching the 

park being built over the last few weeks so when it opened last 

Friday there was great excitement. We have visited the park 

every day this week and see it as a great extension to our 

provision. Whilst on the field we have collected conkers which 

have been brought back to preschool and used for lots of 

different open ended play including using them for some 

artwork by rolling them around in paint. 

With the changing of the seasons it has given us a fantastic 

opportunity to talk about the world around us discussing what 

the different seasons look like and how nature and particularly 

the trees change around us. We have shared some lovely 

books which has sparked lots of curiosity from the children. 

Playdough has been ever popular, today we have been 

chopping up herbs and mixing them in, enjoying the sensory 

experience. Lots of potion making has been happening outside 

and plenty of muddy play in the nature garden. 

This time of year we love to share the things we have collected 

when we are out and about, there is so much autumnal 

treasure to find. If you find some treasure when you are out, 

coloured leaves, pine cones, acorns etc please feel free to 

send them into preschool. 

 

Snack Donations  

THIS WEEK WE WOULD LIKE BANANAS, APPLES AND 

PEPPER FOR SNACK DONATION PLEASE 


